Dr. Larry Dietlein Chief, Biomedical Research Division NASA Manned Spacecraft Center Houston, Texas

Dear Dr. Dietlein:

We are attempting to provide some guides to Heart Disease Control and several other methods committees on standards for exercise electrocardiography. It is difficult for us to amass the task force approach to this that you have used so effectively. However, we have developed an approach to evaluation of electrode and lead system performance during activity and can provide some quantitative comparisons.

We wonder about the availability for testing, and eventually commercial availability of the silver-silver chloride disks and the spray-on devices you have developed.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Chairman, Technical Group on
Exercise Electrocardiography of
HDCP, USPHS

HB:neb